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Port of South Louisiana Mourns Loss of Long-Time Commissioner 
 

 
Long-time Port of South Louisiana Commissioner 
Lawrence “Larry” Jackson passed away on October 13, 
2008.  Mr. Jackson served on the Board of 
Commissioners from March 2000- September 2008, 
serving as Commission Secretary and a member of the 
Finance Committee during his tenure. 
 
“Larry gave selflessly of his time and he had an 
immense dedication to this Port and the River Region” 
stated Joel T Chaisson, executive director, “he will be 
missed by our entire organization”. 
 
Mr. Jackson was a retiree of  Dupont/Dow where he had over 34 years of service and was 
an active member of his community. 
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